7/15/2020
A. Landowner
123 Truesdale Road
Shandon Ca 93446

Re: Well Data for SSIWD Well Network

Mr/Mrs. Landowner,

As you may be aware, the Shandon San Juan Water District is embarking on an effort to get a better
understanding of the hydrogeology that makes up our portion of the Paso Robles Groundwater Basin.
One of the key steps to this is to try and gather information from existing wells that will help us paint a
better picture of what is beneath us, including standing water levels, perforation elevations, well depth,
and even just an accurate location. We are reaching out because we think that you have one or more
wells that could help us in our efforts and would like to discuss the possibility of reaching an agreement
that would allow Shandon San Juan and its consultant engineer access and short term use of the
information from your well. It is anticipated that this information will be used on a short term basis and
all efforts will be made to hold it as confidential by the District and its contractors.

Included are a couple of forms, for your information and consideration:

--“Well Information Table” that shows the information that we are gathering for each of the wells to
give us a better understanding of the physical makeup of each well.

-- “Depth to Water Measurements” is a table that we would like to fill in as we take periodic
measurements of water levels in the wells, such as to see if there is correlation between other wells in
the area or similar aquifers. This can be done by the landowner, its contractor, or the District will
perform this, depending on the preference of the landowner.

-- “Consent Form for Access and Use of Well Data” is the agreement between the landowner and the
District that states that the District has permission to gather the data and use it for short term study and
will exercise effort to keep this information private.

If this is satisfactory, please sign and return the Consent Form to us. Also, any information that you may
have for either of the other two forms would be greatly appreciated. If you have any questions,
concerns, or would just like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact either Willy Cunha or
Randy Diffenbaugh (contact info below).

Thank you for your time,
Randy Diffenbaugh Willy Cunha

805 748-6500 805 674-0788
rdiffenbaugh@SSJWD.org wcunha@SSJWD.org
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